
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
Homework is an important part of your child’s experience. 

Supporting good homework habits requires a joint effort. The 
Homework Center is open Monday–Thursday from 3:00–5:00 PM. 
There will be no homework help on Fridays. The purpose of the 

homework center in EDEP is to provide academic support  
for children needing assistance. 

 

 
* THE CHILD MUST COME TO HWC PREPARED TO WORK EACH DAY * 

 

* THE CHILD MUST PROVIDE THEIR OWN MATERIALS * 
 

* THE CHILD MUST WORK INDEPENDENTLY ON ASSIGNMENTS * 
 

* A TEACHER WILL ASSIST ANY CHILD WITH A RAISED HAND * 
 

* BORROWED SUPPLIES MUST BE RETURNED * 
 

* WORK STATION SHOULD BE KEPT NEAT AND CLEAN UPON DISMISSAL * 
 

* CHILDREN DISTURBING OTHERS WILL BE DISMISSED FROM HWC * 

 
The Homework Center teacher will be responsible for monitoring completion 

of the homework that the children bring to the program. We are not 
responsible for grading homework. The EDEP teachers will be there to 

answer questions and explain assignments to the extent possible. 
 Please note that we are not a tutoring service. 


